NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY

NASA AMES RESEARCH CENTER

Draft Environmental Assessment and Draft Finding of No Significant Impact for Electrical Upgrades to Building N-258 NASA Ames Research Center 

The Draft Environmental Assessment (EA) for Electrical Upgrades to Building 

N-258 is complete and NASA has determined that the project will not cause significant environmental impacts. Therefore, a draft Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) has been prepared and is available for public review and comment for the next thirty (30) days.

Copies of the draft EA, and draft FONSI, are available for review at the following libraries:

	Mountain View Public Library
585 Franklin St
Mountain View, CA 94041
	    Sunnyvale Public Library
  665 W Olive Ave
  Sunnyvale, CA 94086

	  NASA Ames Research Center

  Library, Building N202

  Moffett Field, CA  94035-1000


For additional information regarding these documents, contact:



Dr. Ann Clarke 
Environmental Services Division
NASA Ames Research Center

Mail Stop 237/14

Moffett Field, CA  94035-1000

Ann.Clarke@nasa.gov
